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FOR The Regional Executive Directors 
All Regions

FROM Fhe Director

DENR WIIMAROFA 
RECORDS SECTION

RECEIVED
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SUBJECT CONDUCT OF RKt.lONAI ORIENTATION AND 
(ONSIITATION WORKSHOP ON I'HE FORESTRY
INVESTMENT RELATED POLICIES ON OCTOBER 26-28, 2022 IN 
REGION IV-A, CALABARZON

DATE OCI 1 4 2022
This pertains to the propo.sed “Regional Orientation and Consultatlion Workshop on the 

l oreslry Investment Related Policies” which will be participated by ofticials and representatives 
from Dl’NR Regional Offices and Forest Management Bureau (FMB) on October 26-28, 2022 in 

CALABARZON.Region IV-A

fhe said workshop aims to provide guidance and directions to all Regional Offices on the 
implementation of various existing DFNR policies and recent initiatives concerning forestiy' 
investments. At the same time, the Regional Offices shall be consulted oiji the possible gaps of 
these policies and recommend improvement therein.

In this regard, you are hereby requested to submit, not later than 19 October 2022, to this 
Office, Attn; The Forest Investment Development Division, the following information on Forest 
Investment Portfolio Package (FIPA) for our review and consolidation; !

1) Copies of FIPA in hard and electronic copies;
2) Status of F'lPA implementation;
3) Issues and concerns encountered in the implementation of DAO 2021-04 entitled 

“Guidelines in the Implementation of Fore.st Investment Portfolio Package” and FMB 
Technical Bulletin No 32, otherwise known as “Guidance in tfie Implementation of 
Agroforestrv Plantation Program”;
Recommendations; and 
Wav Forward.

4)
5)

The Forest Investment Packaging Section of the Forest Investment Development Division, 
Forest Management Bureau (FMB) will coordinate with you regarding the matter. Should you 
have further concerns and inquiries you may contact them through tldd.fipif@fmb.denr.gov.ph or 
at telephone numbers 89276229 or 89252189.

Attached herein is the activity design for the said workshop for your ready reference. 

FOR IMMEDIATE COMPLIANCE, PLEASE.

1IRSO P. PARIANTJR , ('/-'SO/V
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